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13th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Term dates for your diary to follow next week! 
 
Anti Bullying Week 
Last year many of the children and staff came to school wearing odd socks to celebrate that we are 
all different and should all expect to be treated with respect! It was such a success we are inviting 
everyone to do the same all next week! Over the week your children will have an opportunity to be 
part of a national assembly, talking about kindness in the context of Anti Bullying and read stories 
about being kind and anti- bullying. Please ask your child about their learning. 
 
 

Our book recommendation this week is… 
 

 
 

Oddsockosaurus by Zanib Mian and Bill Bolton. This read-aloud picture book captures the 
imagination of a little boy who tries to make sense of his changing moods and behaviours by 
thinking of them as dinosaurs! He refers to himself as a Fastosaurus Rex, Whyceratops, 
Readabookadocus, Tellafibasaurus, Muddyraptor, and many others. He explains why he can be all 
these different dinosaurs, and that if dinosaurs were still around, they would understand him quite 
well!  
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Christmas Holiday HAF provision 
 
We are delighted that Kevin and his team will be running the holiday provision during the Christmas 
holidays. The club will run from Tuesday 2nd January to Friday 5th January 2024 here at Fleecefield. 
Every day your child will have fun activities led by qualified, experienced staff and will be provided 

with a hot and healthy lunch. ALL FOR FREE!!!  

   
Numbers will be limited further this year as we will expect to be inside for more of the time 
depending on the weather, so it is vital that you complete the form and return it to the office team 

if you want a space for your child. 
HAF eligibility is for children who are in receipt of benefits related free 

school meals. 

If the register is not filled with Fleecefield children the places will be offered to children at other 
schools in Edmonton.  
Don’t delay, secure your place today by advising the office team at: 
office@fleecefield.enfield.sch.uk  
 

 
 

mailto:office@fleecefield.enfield.sch.uk
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HFCC Kids Acaademy 
Hundred Flower Cultural Centre are a charity delivering some of their provision at the Pymmes Park 
Visitors Centre.  They are offering weekend workshops for children aged 6-16, single sibling 
lesson, £10 per hour. 
 

The course registration fee for siblings 2 and above is £7.50. Additionally the fee for registering for 
more than 3 lessons will be £7.50. 
For more information, follow the link: ABOUT US | HUNDRED FLOWER CULTURAL CENTRE (HFCC) 
 

 

 
 

Girls Football Match Report 
 

Fleecefield 1 - 0 Latymer All Saints 
 
Congratulations are in order to our amazing girls who represented our school as Fleecefield’s first 
ever girls football team. The girls played two matches and were able to get their first ever clean 
sheet, goal and win last Wednesday at Edmonton Power League.  
 
This is an amazing and historic achievement for our school, made possible by our amazing girls, who 
have been working so hard and deserve all the praise coming their way. Hopefully they 
can continue to have even more success during the season. 
 
A special mention to our superb girls: 

https://hfcc.uk/about-us
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Kaece, Gillian (Grey), Rawdah, Andra (Violet), Arsida, Rumaan, Jovie (Indigo), Ceren, Rayyaan, Feray, 
Bemvida & Emily (Lilac)   

 
 

Sports Personality of the week! 

The Girl's Football Team (Year 5 & 6) 

 
Our superb girls represented our school in the first ever girls football team. These girls stepped up 
to the challenge and become pioneers for girl’s football across Fleecefield. Our girls not only played 
their very first match but also grabbed their very first goal and a vital win all in an historic day for 
our school. Mr. Samuel, along with all the staff and children, are extremely proud of our girls. Their 
courage, determination and wiliness to improve is something we believe speared them on to 
representing the school. They have become role models for the younger girls across the school. 
 
We're all extremely proud of all you girls! Let's keep up the hard work!      
 

Attendance Success! 
Well done to all those classes who managed to exceed our 96% target and a special congratulations 
to: 

Lilac Class with 98.4%, - tremendous effort! 
Let’s all go for it this week! 
 
Thank you to all those parents who have shared their feedback following the publication of our 
Ofsted Report last week. Your comments are much appreciated and re-inforce that working 
together we can all secure fabulous outcomes for all of our wonderful children. 
 
Remember, odd socks all week! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 


